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From: Mincheff, Dan J.
To: Rotzenberg, Betsy
Subject: Fwd: GB East Remaining Signage/Posters
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:24:43 AM


Can you take care of this for me?


Thanks!


Daniel Mincheff
Vice President 
Business and Technology 
Northeast Wisconsin Technical College 
Office: 920-498-6930
Email: daniel.mincheff@nwtc.edu


From: Stolpa Flatt, Jennifer M. <jennifer.flatt@nwtc.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 11:17:53 AM
To: Mincheff, Dan J. <Daniel.Mincheff@NWTC.EDU>
Subject: GB East Remaining Signage/Posters
 
Dan,
 
John mentioned at our meeting this morning that there are two types of remaining signs at Green
Bay East at the Boys & Girls Club


6 framed posters at GB East—frames are really nice—two-sided glass
Exterior signage on metal posts


 
Would it be possible for facilities to remove and return these to the campus in case they could be
reused in any way? Ben Perkovich: bperkovich@bayandlakes.org is our contact in case you do feel
this is something facilities could handle. You could copy John Grant on the email, or I can send the
email and copy John on it. Just wondering your thoughts on it.
 
Thanks,
 
Jennifer
 
Jennifer Flatt, PhD 
Vice President of Student Services 
(she, her, hers)


920-498-5418 
2740 W. Mason St., Green Bay, WI 54307-9042
nwtc.edu
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